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Walsh, Matthew

Subject: FW: Crosswalk at Mountain Rd. and Fernald St.

On Nov 1, 2024, at 7:26 AM, Keith Curley <kcurley20@yahoo.com> wrote: 

  

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Hi Jeff, 
 
I'm wondering if there's something we can do about the crosswalk at Mountain Rd. and Fernald St.  This 
morning I counted 12 cars that blew past the crosswalk without slowing as a father and his kindergartener 
tried to cross the street to get to the bus stop on Mountain Rd.  There is a sign at the crosswalk reminding 
drivers that it's state law to yield to pedestrians in the crosswalk but it has no effect.  Perhaps a set of 
flashing lights when a pedestrian is present would get motorists' attention?  People drive on Mountain Rd. 
at speeds well above the speed limit.  The high speeds coupled with a disregard for the crosswalk creates 
a risk for pedestrians. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Keith 


